
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Each year on Christmas Eve, Conjurer’s Neck is transformed into a winter wonderland with a beautiful display of 
luminaries lining our streets. The entire subdivision will be illuminated, starting at the main entrance. This is one of 
our signature annual events and a tradition enjoyed by many homeowners and visitors. However, in order to provide 
a spectacular illumination, we need volunteers to help prepare for this special event. 

ALL HOMEOWNERS: 
✴Light your luminaries at 5:00 p.m. on Christmas Eve (December 24). 
✴Help your neighbors by lighting their luminaries if they are unable to or not at home. 
✴Light any luminaries in your area that may not be lit (near vacant lots, front entrance, etc.). 
✴Pick up and dispose of the luminaries in your area on Christmas Day (December 25). 

If you are available on the afternoon of Christmas Eve, we need your help! 
✴Please report to the Old Brick House at 1:00 p.m. on Christmas Eve (December 24) 

to help prepare and distribute the luminaries. 
✴Bring your family to the Old Brick House for a few hours of fun and fellowship  

with your neighbors. Hot cocoa and light refreshments will be provided!    
✴Bring your pick-up truck to help distribute the luminaries  

(Note: children must be 10 years or older to ride in the bed of a pick-up truck). 
✴ANY and ALL help is needed and greatly appreciated! 

Please call Bob Conklin: 804-895-1961 with any questions. 
  

In the event of inclement weather, the illumination will be rescheduled for New Year’s Eve (December 31). 
You will receive an email notice from ConjurersNeck@gmail.com if this occurs.  

If you have not been receiving our notices and newsletters, please email ConjurersNeck@gmail.com  
or visit our website to fill out and submit your contact information. 

www.ConjurersNeck.com

PLEASE PARK VEHICLES IN YOUR DRIVEWAY ON 
CHRISTMAS EVE SO WE CAN FULLY ILLUMINATE ALL STREETS
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